
10th July 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I am thrilled to say that we will be recommencing Young Voices choir practice this
September. We have been lucky enough to secure a place in the Young Voices Concert which
will be held at the Utilia Arena, Sheffield. This will take place on Tuesday 20th February
2024. 

Rehearsals will begin on Tuesday 19th September 2023, after school between 3.20pm –
4.20pm. 

If your child would like to be part of the choir and participate in the Young Voices Concert,
please sign and return the permission slip below by no later than Monday 17th July. Your
child will be notified by Wednesday 13th September, if they have secured a place. 

As demand for places was so high last year, it has been decided that these will be offered to
UKS2 children initially.

I look forward to seeing your child at rehearsals!

Kind Regards,

Mrs Thompson

REPLY SLIP Choir and Young Voices Concert – 20th February 2024

I agree for my child __________________________ (name) in class _____ to take part in the
Choir after school on a Tuesday. 

They will be collected from school at 4.20pm by ____________________________________

OR I give my child permission to walk home  

Signed ___________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)


